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Dear Mr. Podany —4674^7

Pursuant to NMOCD rule 19.15.7.16(C), EOG respectfully requests that all information 
associated with this well be kept confidential for a period of 90 days. Thank you for your 
time, and please let me know if you require any more information on this matter

Rumble State #4H

Sincerely,

Jeremy Haass 
Regulatory Specialist 
jeremy haass@eogresources.com
(575) 748-4311
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